
Freedom of information request NCC-031767-18 
 
Thank you for your recent freedom of information request for the following information: 
 
What budget was set aside for your Council’s Local Welfare Assistance Scheme in each of the 
following financial years? 2015/16, 2016/17 and 2017/18 

What was the total amount spent by your council on the Local Welfare Assistance Scheme in each of 
the following financial years? 2015/16, 2016/17 and 2017/18 

What was the total cash value of all non-repayable support provided via the Local Welfare Assistance 
Scheme between 1st April 2017 and 31st March 2018? 

Does your council’s local welfare assistance scheme provide support in the form of cash loans or 
grants? 

Does your council’s local welfare assistance scheme provide support in the form of vouchers and 
referrals to sources of non-financial support? 

How many applications for support were made to your council’s Local Welfare Assistance Scheme in 
each of the following financial years? 2015/16, 2016/17 and 2017/18 

How many applications to your council’s Local Welfare Assistance Scheme resulted in support being 
provided in each of the following financial years? 2015/16, 2016/17 and 2017/18 

How many individual recipients of support via the Local Welfare Assistance Scheme were there in 
each of the following financial years? 2015/16, 2016/17 and 2017/18 

Our response 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council can confirm that a decision was taken to close the Welfare 
Assistance Scheme on 28 March 2014. 
 
I trust the above information is of assistance to you. 
 
If you are unhappy with the way your request was dealt with and wish to make a complaint, please 
write to the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, 
NG2 7QP or email foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference above 
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Resources Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 
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